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CAUTION: This email originated from outside the Kittitas County network. Do not click
links, open attachments, fulfill requests, or follow guidance unless you recognize the sender
and have verified the content is safe.

As a taxpaying landowner in the Gold Creek valley, | oppose the plans to rezone the 15+ acres around
Mardee Lake to Rural Recreational. | find such zoning to be:

1. Inconsistent with the multi-million dollar investments that have been made by state and federal
agencies, funded by taxpayers, to support the Gold Creek wildlife corridor,

2, Inconsistent with the multi-million dollar restoration plans for Gold Creek Valley proposed by the
Yakima Basin Integrated Plan, also funded by taxpayers, and

3. Inconsistent with the preservation of an important wetland complex at Mardee Lake.

| request that this rezoning be denied.
Richard Pierson

3516 South 336th Street
Federal Way, WA 98001
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